Disability Advisory Service (DAS) drop-in

The DAS are now offering a student drop-in. Students will be seen on a first-come, first-served basis by a disability advisor who can spend up to 10 minutes dealing with any quick queries (see below).

When?

Between 1 - 2.00 pm every Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday during weeks 0-9 Between 1 - 4.00 pm every Thursday during weeks 0-9

Where?

3 Worcester Street (OX1 2BX) – report to reception on arrival

Who can attend?

You do not need to be registered/register with the DAS to attend a drop-in.

DAS drop-ins are suitable for current Oxford students who have quick queries on:

- Should I register with the DAS?
- What support is available?
- Is my medical evidence sufficient for me to register or apply for Disabled Students' Allowance (DSA)?
- Does my SpLD diagnostic report meet Oxford's criteria for exam/study support?
- How do I apply for DSA?
- How do I fill out my DSA application form?
- I have a letter from my funding body about my DSA application but am not sure what to do next
- I want to drop off some paperwork

When is the DAS drop-in <u>not</u> suitable?

Drop-ins are <u>not</u> an alternative to a meeting with your advisor. You can book a 30 minute appointment if you need to discuss something more in-depth, for example:

- I need to talk about my study support arrangements (including Student Support Plan content)
- My study support requirements have changed
- My study support arrangements are not working and need to be reviewed
- I think I have a specific learning difficulty (SpLD) and would like an assessment